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Will	you	please	support	a	fair	price	payment	to	solar	producers	generating	
power	for	the	grid	system?	
	We,	the	home	owners	carry	all	the	set	up	and	maintenance	costs	of	our	solar	
roof	top	systems.		We	are	contributing	environmental	benefits	to	the	community	
&	country	whereas	coal	producers	are	just	causing	long	term	costs	to	community	
&	country.	
Australia	MUST	get	serious	about	renewable	energy	supplies	and	in	reducing	
consumption	e.g.,	energy	efficient	housing	that	does	not	need	extensive	heating	
&	cooling.		The	housing	going	up	in	western	Sydney	is	disgraceful!		All	trees	cut	
down,	NOT	one	solar	roof	in	sight




